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Northeast  Vegetable  Growers’  Meeting  

             
Wednesday, January 18, 2006    

 
 
            The Northeast Vegetable Growers Meeting will be held Wednesday, January 18, 

2006.  The meeting will be held at RT’s Restaurant (formerly Thompson's Dairy Bar) on 

the Newton-Ransom Boulevard, Clarks Summit, starting at 8:40 a.m. (registration) and 

ending at 3:15 p.m.  The reservation deadline is Wednesday, January 11 at the 

Lackawanna County Cooperative Extension office.   

            This meeting is sponsored by Penn State Cooperative Extension and the 

Lackawanna County Horticultural Association.  The 2006 program will focus on: No-till 

Pumpkins, Cucurbit Disease Management, Worm Control in Sweet Corn and Peppers, 

Specialty Vegetable Variety Update, Pesticide Applicator Safety, Crop Insurance and 

more.   

            Speakers include Lynn Kime, Shelby Fleischer, Bill Pencek, Pete Ferretti, and 

Alan MacNab from Penn State University, Charlie Miller from Lackawanna 

Conservation District Chesapeake Bay Program, and Ronald Edwards from the 

Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture. 

            The reservation fee (includes lunch) is $15.00 to be mailed to Lackawanna 

County Extension, 200 Adams Avenue, Scranton, PA  18503 by January 11. Registration 

at the door is $20.00 

            Penn State is an affirmative action, Equal Opportunity University. 



 
 


